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CITY OF SIERRA MADRE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 
 

AMENDMENT TO THE CITY OF SIERRA MADRE’S GENERAL PLAN: OPEN SPACE 
AND CONSERVATION ELEMENT UPDATE 

 
Released on May 15th, 2025 

 
Due by June 18th, 2025 on or before 3:00 p.m. 

 
 

Thank you for your interest and participation in the proposal process. For any 
questions regarding the RFP or the program, please contact Joshua Wolf, Senior 

Planner, by phone at (626) 355-7138 or email at jwolf@sierramadreca.gov 
 
 

This application and all supplemental materials are due by June 18th, 2025 
via U.S. mail to: 

 
City of Sierra Madre 

City Clerk 
Attention: Laura Aguilar 

232 W. Sierra Madre Blvd. 
Sierra Madre, CA 91024 

 
 
 
 


